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The people of Oregon have already voted and defeated Ranked Choice Voting!  It is 

disrespectful and dishonest of the officials elected to represent the people to go 

through back doors to try to do the very thing their constituency voted down.  

Underhanded actions like this is what make the people resentful and distrustful of 

politicians.  Do better! 


